
From: Jim Berkley <berkles1946@hotmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/20/2017 8:00:00 AM
Subject: The State article

Kudos for your assessment of our dilemma concerning fixing our states roads. More money collected 
will not change the powers that be's attitudes of spending wisely. Keep up the good work....and 
pressure.
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